
From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] Re: Case 21834 - Request for Special Meeting
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 3:59:19 PM

Another one for Case 21834.    Thank you, Mar!
 

From: Moander, Christopher <cmoander@nmag.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 3:48 PM
To: Daniel Timmons <dtimmons@wildearthguardians.org>
Cc: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>; Ames, Eric, EMNRD
<Eric.Ames@state.nm.us>; Tremaine, Jesse K, EMNRD <JesseK.Tremaine@state.nm.us>; Michael
Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>
Subject: [EXT] Re: Case 21834 - Request for Special Meeting
 
All,
 
Please see the following from OCC Chair Adrienne Sandoval:
 
Counsel,
 
The Commission received your request for a special meeting on March 16, 2021 concerning your
recent application for rulemaking.  Given the schedule of the Commission over the last few months,
which included significant rulemaking (which not yet complete) and the recent replacement of
Commissioner Jordan Kessler with Commissioner Greg Bloom, unfortunately I must deny your
request for a special meeting ahead of the April 15, 2021 regularly scheduled meeting.  Thus, your
application is now docketed for April 15, 2021.  The Commission appreciates and recognises the hard
work put into the application by multiple parties and looks forward to hearing from you mid-April.
 
Adrienne Sandoval
Executive Director of OCD/Chair of the OCC

Chris Moander
Assistant Attorney General
Open Government Division
NM Office of the Attorney General
PO Drawer 1508
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-1508
(505) 861-9824 cell
(505) 717-3600 fax
http://www.nmag.gov/

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this e-mail and in any attachment may contain
information that is legally privileged.  It is intended only for the attention and use of the named
recipient.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to retain, disclose, copy or
distribute the message and/or any of its attachments.  If you received this e-mail in error, please
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/QVPBC73wZvIL2BrMs8oQvs?domain=nmag.gov/


notify the sender at the New Mexico Office of the Attorney General and delete this message. Thank-
you.

******************************************************************
 
 
On Tue, Mar 16, 2021 at 11:40 AM Daniel Timmons <dtimmons@wildearthguardians.org> wrote:

Ms. Davidson and Mr. Moander,
For filing in the above-referenced matter, please see the attached Request for Special Meeting
filed jointly by WildEarth Guardians and the Oil Conservation Division. 
 
As I have discussed with Mr. Moander, we respectfully request that the Commission hold a special
meeting prior to April 8, 2021 for the initial consideration of this proposal, and to schedule a
subsequent formal public hearing on the proposed rule changes.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you.
-Daniel  

‌
Staff Attorney

He/Him

(505) 570-7014
www.wildearthguardians.org
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